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“ANNOUNCING THE LAUNCH OF WEBSITE” 

 

(Thursday, November 5, 2020, Karachi): Pakistan Stock Brokers Association (PSBA) is 
pleased to officially announce the launch of the website here on Thursday. The site is 
available at the URL http://www.psba.pk. 
 
The goal with this website is to provide all the relevant information to our members and 
visitors, to provide an opportunity to learn about PSBA in an easier way, and to allow 
the visitors to browse information based on their own choice. The website is interactive 
and gives better access to About Us, Media Centre, Notices, Members as well as Contact 
Information. Our members will find useful information about the working activities of 
the Association. It will also highlight the projects we have completed and outline the 
value created for each member as a result. 
 
Amongst the regular features, the site contains integral social media buttons for the 
official page of Facebook and Twitter of the Association to foster improved 
communication. Another new feature is being introduced i.e. Member’s Login whereas 
the members may have the access of all the correspondence made with the authorities 
relevant to their business needs, this feature will be operational very soon. We will be 
continuously updating our content with useful information, newsletters, and 
announcements in the relevant sections.  
 
We hope the visitors will find the website with easy to access information and we also 
wish to establish this portal as a source of information for our esteemed members. Also, 
we would like to thank the team at PSBA for their time and energy to make this project 
what it is.    
 

For any questions, suggestions, feedback or comments, please email us at 

administration@psba.pk.  
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